
Staff Report 
March 11, 2025 

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the Town Council 

FROM: Wes Heathcock, Town Manager 

RE: Jessup University Partnership with the Town of Loomis 

Recommendation 

Staff is recommending the council receive presentation, discuss, and provide staff with 

directions.  

Background 

Robert Tabajdi with Jessup University will provide a presentation to the Town Council outlining a 

proposed partnership with the Town of Loomis.  

 Financial Implications 
There are no current financial implications to the Town of Loomis for this item 

CEQA Requirements 

The proposed action is exempt from the California Environmental Quality Act pursuant to CEQA 
Guidelines section 15061(b)(3) and is not a project pursuant to section 15378 because it will not 
result in a direct or reasonably foreseeable indirect physical change in the environment. 

Item 7


